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The Comiisioner for Public Utilities and Supply for Newfoundland
to the High Commissioner for Canada

DEPALRTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

ST. JoHiN'8, Newfoundland, April 12, 1946.

Di'E&i HiGH- CoMM-ISsioxER,

I refer to your letter No. 17 of the lSth of March.
2. Your request to have the T.C.A. Agreement prolonged for a period Omonths was agreed to in Commission on the 27th of March.
3. I note that matters pertaining to air services generally will be dcuPwith your Government at the earliest convenient opportunity. Ini the meatthe Commission agrees to the exten~sion of thie T.C.A. Agreemnent qver the Peýrequested hy you.

Yours sincerely,

J. S. NEILL,
Commissioner for Public Uta

aind Supplyî.


